
University of Central Arkansas 
Council of Deans 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 
9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

Wingo 315 
 

MINUTES 
 

The Council of Deans met in regular session at 9:00 a.m. on May 26, 2021 in Wingo Hall 315.  
Provost Poulter presided and the following members were present:  Stephen Addison, Angela 
Barlow, Kurt Boniecki, Jonathan Glenn, Victoria Groves-Scott, Michael Hargis, Nancy Reese, 
Patricia Smith, and Wendy Lucas (for Tom Williams).  
Guests:  Cassandra McCuien-Smith, Director of Purchasing and Travel and Holly Gibbons, 
Travel Supervisor 
 

1. Welcome:  Provost Poulter welcomed and thanked members and guests for their 
attendance. 

 
2. Travel Card Update:  Ms. Cassandra McCuien-Smith, Director of Purchasing and Travel 

and Ms. Holly Gibbons, Travel Supervisor:  Ms. McCuien-Smith and Ms. Gibbons 



3. Provost Poulter shared plans for funds received from the American 
Rescue Plan Act (ARPA). 

4. Discussions will begin regarding BA-BS degree programs.  
Colleges and departments will be contacted to set up meetings. 

b. Division Updates:  Members provided an update on their respective 
college/division. 

 
5. Important Dates 

a. May 27:  Board of Trustees Meeting 
b. June 9:  COD 
c. June 9:  EAB Experiential Major Maps Workshop, 1:00 p.m.-Virtual 
d. July 14-15:  National Conference of Academic Deans (NCAD) 
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